
Na Gaeil Juvenile Notes Monday March 9th 2020 

Welcome:  Anderson our new official PRO for the Na Gaeil U8s 2020 group. Our 

U8s were out again in large numbers at the Kerry Sports Academy facility IT Tralee. 

Coaches put everyone through an intensive yet enjoyable session. “It’s easy to find 

someone to tell you what you want to hear, but your true ally is one who tells you 

what you need to learn.”  Lolly Daskal “Practice makes perfect so it’s important to 

practice all the skills at home as much as possible”, Terry. Registration will continue 

next week.  All registration details have been posted on the Team WhatsApp group. 

Everybody should be acquainted with our WhatsApp and Web site. If you have 

questions contact manager or any club officer. Please be there at 10.50am so we 

can start on time. Please bring water, gum shields and €2. See you all there. 

 

Figure 1 Na Gaeil Under 6 and 8 listening closely 

 

 

Figure 2Na Gaeil under 6 and 8 putting new skills into operation 

Under 10: Despite a few showers the u 10 boys enjoyed some welcomed sunshine 

on Sunday morning at the IT, Tralee. The session concentrated on hand passing, 

catching and the pick-up. We played two matches during the session where all the 

boys got stuck in. We also welcomed Ibrahim back to the group. See you all next 

week and in the meantime keep practicing! 



 

Figure 3Na Gaeil under 10 honing their skills 

 

Figure 4Na Gaeil Under 10In the rain 

Under 14: Our game in the Town Board Suits Select u14 league versus John 

Mitchels last Sunday (8th) had to be postponed. We now have 2 back games to 

complete in that competition. Hopefully we may be able to play St. Pat's later this 

week, weather permitting. Next Sunday we're due to be away to Austin Stack B. As 

usual we will have core training in the gym on Monday night (9th) 7-8pm. Everyone 

connected with the u14 team is delighted to see Jack Costello back after a long time 

out injured. Also, congratulations to those of our players who received their 

Confirmation last week. 

 


